

Note from Teachers:

We had a great first month at school! There has been many changes this year already. One of the changes as you all know is myself stepping up as lead teacher of the infant room. I am so excited for this new adventure with you and your beautiful bubbly kiddos. I can already see everyone growing and learning as we begin this new adventure together. I am looking forward to working with you to make the environment of the class room the best it can be

**Since there has been several runny noses and the spread of covid has been rising, please know that we are cleaning all toys and surfaces multiple times a day, wiping noses and washing hands as much as possible to eliminate any germ spreading.

Skills we are working on:

- Feeling different textures.
- Working self soothing.
- Rolling and tossing balls
- Stacking

Monthly News:

This month's themes will consist of sports, my house, neighborhoods, buildings. We will be building with blocks and playing with different balls.

<u>Birthdays</u>

Mia Noblin 1st birthday
09/12

Important Reminders:

September 7th- LS CLOSED September 18th- Jersey Day September 25th- Pajama Day